
David Cameron Choir Performance 

The David Cameron Choir will be performing for parents at 2:10PM 

on December 15th in the Hockey Arena near the portables.  Parents 

are invited to attend this performance which will take place rain or 

shine.  Please find a spot outside on the field and keep in mind 

physical distancing. 

 

 

Lost and Found 

We will be laying out the Lost and Found on December 15th before 

the Choir Performance.  When you arrive, please have a look to see 

if any items are your child’s. 

 

 

 

David Cameron Winter Celebration Online 

Mr. Borland and Ms. Spencer, our two music teachers, have been busy 

prepping, practicing and filming our students for our Winter Celebration.  

Once it is put together, we will be posting it on a private link for David 

Cameron families to view in the comfort of their own homes.  Look for more 

information and a link next week! 

 

 

Pajama Day December 17th  

Pajama Day will be our last Spirit Day for 2021.  It will be held on December 

17th.  We hope that everyone gets into the spirit and wears their pajamas. 
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